
Senator Tyson-you had requested that the Department of Revenue provide a chart for the components of SB 498. 
 

 
 
FY 2027 has increased by approximately $400,000 as the sales tax exemp�on was accidentally le� out of the SGF calcula�on on the original fiscal 
note.  Please accept my apologies.  
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